Los Feliz Drive South of Elliot Road

Neighborhood Speed Cushion Request
Public Input Summary - June 2023

I. Background

The City of Tempe considered the installation of speed cushions on Los Feliz
Drive, between Elliot Road and Citation Lane. In order for a small-scale traffic
calming project to move forward the Transportation Division requires that
70% of votes must support the plan. Based on the input received, the city will
not be moving forward with installing speed cushions. The neighborhood may
start the process again after 12 months.
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Il. Survey Responses

1. Are you .... (check all that apply)

2. lam

m in favor of speed cushions being added to Los Feliz in this area (39)

m not in favor of speed cushions being added to Los Feliz in this area (26)

Responses: 65

3. Would you be willing to have a speed cushion installed in front of your
property?

myes (30) m=no (32)

Responses: 62
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